
Greetings families. This is Principal Lanier with the weekly updates. 

This week at JMA: I am excited to announce that on Tuesday evening, our JMA Band will host a 

Recital Hour. If you have any questions, please reach out to Mr. Solomon. In addition, we will 

host the CMS Battle of the Books on Wednesday and we look forward to the JMA Scholars being 

victorious in battle. On Thursday evening, 8th grader parents of scholars who plan to attend 

North Meck will have an opportunity to meet with Ms. Marsh via zoom at 6pm to discuss 

registration. Please see Ms. Marsh with questions.   

Technology Update: Families, please encourage your scholars to take good care of their 

Chromebooks and chargers. We are currently out of working Chromebooks because of the high 

volume of breakage that has been occurring. We hope to have more working Chromebooks by 

the end of the week. If you need to report an issue with your scholar’s device, use this link: 

https://bit.ly/JMA-CIR. Your patience is most appreciated! 

Food Deliveries: Scholars may choose to purchase lunch in the cafeteria or bring lunch from 

home. Scholars may not have food delivered to the school from DoorDash, Uber Eats, etc.  

Progress Reports: Mid-quarter Progress Reports will be sent home with your scholar on 

Thursday, February 23rd and Friday, February 24th. I encourage you to sit with your scholar to 

review their academic progress. All parents and guardians have access to PowerSchool. If you 

need access, please contact Ms. Cassino. If you have any questions about a grade or 

assignment, please reach out to the teacher directly.  

Yearbooks: Order your Yearbook before it is too late!!  Yearbooks may be ordered using the link 

provided: https://bit.ly/JMAYearbook22-23 

Thank you for your continued support!  
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